
Bottorff, Thomas E 

9/5/2012 2:31:42 PM
Cooke, Michelle (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE:

Michelle,
I completely understand; thanks for your note. 
Tom

On Sep 5, 2012, at 12:22 PM, "Cooke, Michelle" <roichelle.CQoke@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Sorry for being short this morning, I was in the middle of composing a 
note about an employee that passed away yesterday and I should have 
not picked up the phone.

Michelle Cooke

Director of Administrative Services

California Public Utilities Commission

415 703 2163

415 987 1184

mlc@cpuc.ca.gov
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